



Reference No: MOECFSLTP 2023 0053

19 April 2023

f. Through the Principal

Dear Parents/Guardians

Confirmation as School Prefects for 2023

We are pleased to inform you that your child/ward has been confirmed as a Prefect and will continue to serve the school in the Prefectorial Board this year. During this time, he/she will be trained in various aspects of student leadership. He/she will be assigned prefectorial duties, projects, and is required to conduct recess activities for the student population. Currently, the meetings and training are usually held on Mondays after school and should there be any extra meetings or training, there will be consent form issued. Attendance for all meetings and training is compulsory.

The Student Leadership Committee and your child's subject teachers will continue to observe and monitor your child/ward throughout the year to ensure that he/she serves the school well and is a good role model to the rest of the school community. We thank you for working closely with the school to ensure that your child/ward is an exemplary student leader.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Arun Nachammai SH Student Leadership







